
VACCINE REFUSAL/DEFERMENT POLICY 

 

Vaccines are our best and safest defense to prevent potentially deadly illness in 

your child.  When parents delay or refuse vaccines, this decision affects not only 

the unvaccinated child but also other children with whom they come in contact.  If 

you have declined or are delaying immunizations against measles and pertussis 

(whooping cough), the possibility remains that your child could infect other 

children in our waiting rooms. 

In order to make our office a safe environment for all children, if you choose to 

delay or decline vaccinations and your child has a cough, we ask that he or she 

wear a mask while in the waiting room. 

For the safety of all our patients, we require that you initiate administrations of 

vaccines including pertussis by the age of 4 months, with 3 doses given by 12 

months of age and at least one measles vaccine by the age of 15 months. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the office at 978-535-1110 

 


